
    

Within 2 weeks of the Annual Conference, the RIG Chair who conducted the Annual RIG Meeting 
is responsible for submitting the RIG Annual Meeting Report to MNRS Staff at info@mnrs.org. 
This form must be used. Meeting Minutes should also be attached if taken. 
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	Text201: Qualitative Methods 
	Text202: May 6, 2018
	Text203: Jill Peltzer
	Text204: Lynn Connelly
	Text205: April 12 - April 15, 2018
	Text206: 53
	Text207: 14; We anticipated more but because of the weather, members left early and were unable to attend the meeting.
	Text208: Susan Bonis
	Text209: Jill Peltzer, PhD, APRN-CNS
	Text210: Lynne Connelly, PhD, RN
	Text211: Barbara Bowers and Barbara King
	Text212: We completed a survey of our members to identify what members would like in regards to activities during the year and at the annual conference.  Members were most interested in opportunities for networking and also looking for opportunities for providing education, information-sharing related to methodologies, including challenges in specific methods of data collection & analysis.
	Text213: We did not host guaranteed or competitive symposia this year.
	Text214: Drs. Natasha Crooks and Stacy Crane received the Outstanding Dissertation Awards and gave exceptional
presentations of their research that generated much discussion. 
The group was reminded to be considering nominations for next year’s dissertation award.
	Text215: The group discussed our guaranteed symposium for next year’s meeting. Topic suggestions included: Challenges of Qualitative Research, Innovation, Recruiting and Getting funded. The chair-elect reminded members that we need to keep the topic somewhat broad to be able to attract sufficient abstracts. The time line for submission of abstracts and review was discussed.
The group also discussed the possibility of sponsoring a pre-conference in two years and the Getting Qualitative Research funded was discussed as a topic of interest to many members. The Chair-elect shared information from the RIG Chair meeting, that a half-day pre-conference requires at least 25 people and a full-day requires 35 people.
The group spent time with a networking exercise that discussed many topics like idiopathic generalization, the need to take back some of the terms used by quantitative researchers and apply them to qualitative researchers, response to reviewer with little understanding of qualitative research, optimizing interviews when you have limited time, sample size listed as a limitation, etc.
Summary from the RIG Chair meeting was provided: Communication between RIG Members was discussed and the Chair elect shared that although the listserv distribution lists would continue this next year, the organizational
leadership was planning to move the communication through a webpage. The RIG Members said they were receiving the communication from the RIG chair. 6. Other information from the RIG Chair meeting was shared to include that each RIG had two conference calls each year, some RIG have done studies or are in the process of doing studies
that involves MNRS members. Also mentioned was the recommendation for Chairs to have quarterly communication with members with newsletters or other forms of communication, in addition, the cost of audiovisual equipment was discussed in the RIG chair meeting. 
	Text216: Jill Peltzer, PhD, APRN-CNS
	Text217: Lynne Connelly, PhD, RN
	Text218: Cherrill Stockman, PhD
	Text219: 
	Text220: The Qualitative RIG was established to advance the use of qualitative research and mixed methods to study problems of interest to nurse clinicians, educators, and administrators. 
	Text221: Guaranteed symposium.  We have not yet determined a title, but the theme will likely be innovation in qualitative methods.
	Text222: Dissertation Award
Junior Investigator Award
	Text223: Continue exploring networking opportunities, with a plan for two pop-ups (informal discussions done synchronously via video technology) in the next 12 months. 
	Text224: The first goal is to develop a network among MNRS members who are experts in qualitative methods to have a database of researchers for possible collaboration and mentoring.
The second goal is to facilitate a pre-conference workshop on qualitative methods for new nurse scientists. 


